
Item G4
Approving Appointments to Library Board
The terms of two library board members – Gerald Bryant and Mike Kneale  - expire as of 
June 30, 2002.  The board unanimously recommend reappointment of both board members, 
subject to the Mayor's appointment and City Council confirmation at its May 21, 2002 
regular session.
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    INTEROFFICE 
         MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:        Mayor Ken Gnadt 
FROM:  Steve Fosselman, Library 
RE:        Reappointment of Two Board Members 

 
DATE:  May 15, 2002 

 
The terms of two library board members – Gerald Bryant and Mike Kneale  - expire as of 
June 30, 2002.  Following are the board’s unanimous recommendations, for your 
appointment and City Council confirmation at its May 21, 2002 regular session.   
 
Ø Reappointment of Gerald Bryant to a four-year term on the library board, from July 1, 

2002 through June 30, 2006.  Mr. Bryant resides at 1313 Hagge Avenue in Grand 
Island.  He has been on the library board since 1996 due to his appointment to fill an 
unexpired term, was reappointed in 1998 for his first full term and qualifies for his 
second full term.  He is currently president of the library board.  

Ø Reappointment of Michael P. Kneale to a four-year term on the library board, from 
July 1, 2002 through June 30, 2006.  Mr. Kneale resides at 2615 Riverside Drive in 
Grand Island.  He was appointed in 2000 to fill an unexpired term and qualifies for his 
first full term.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


